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LETTER OF SUPPORT TO THE N2C JOINT WORKING GROUP (JWG) 

 

 

Coolum Residents Association (CRA) is an incorporated association which, for over 90 years, has been 

pursuing the welfare and interests of the Coolum Beach, Yaroomba and surrounding communities.  

 

CRA has been an enthusiastic supporter of the Nambour to Coolum Trail since the concept emerged 20 

years ago with the closure of the Nambour sugar mill. CRA congratulates the JWG for their initiative and 

efforts to have this Trail brought to reality. It’s also an excellent example of community and council co -

operation. 

 

We understand that State and/or Commonwealth funding support will be required to deliver the N2C Trail. 

We support the JWG’s efforts to obtain funding through programs such as the Regional Precincts and 

Partnerships Program. 

 

The N2C Trail is a great example of local communities and their Councils creating the concept of a much-

needed transport and tourism project like this, and then pursuing funding to make it a reality.  We wish the 

JWG for the N2C Trail every success. 

 

CRA would be pleased to assist the JWG to bring this important project to fruitition.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Fuller 

Vice-President, Coolum Residents Association 

 


